
 
 
 
 
         
June 14, 2023 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 23-020 
 Step Two (II) - Request for Hearing Date 
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 On May 19, 2023, the New Hampshire Department of Energy filed an Assented-to 
Proposed Procedural Schedule, at Tab 21 of the Virtual File Room docket for this matter. On May 
22, 2023, the Commission approved this proposed procedural schedule by Procedural Order, at 
Tab 22. The Assented-to Proposed Procedural Schedule proposed a hearing date in September but 
did not provide a specific date.  
 

The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. respectfully requests the Commission schedule 
a hearing date in September for this matter after September 5, 2023, based upon the Commission’s 
calendar. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
  
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
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e cc:  service list 
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